The Alpha Tau Chapter of Delta Kappa Gamma met virtually on November 14, 2020. 

President Karen Gorden called the meeting to order.

Jessica Sergent led the pledge.

Myrna Walker led us in singing grace.

Karen welcomed us with:  Wow!  Who ever imagined a virtual Alpha Tau meeting.

There were 14 members in attendance and no guests.

Minutes of the September meeting were received by email.  Cay moved that we accept the minutes, and Debbie seconded the motion.  The minutes were approved.

Myrna "presented" the pins for years of service.  The pins will be mailed to those members. Some of our members will receive pins for 45 and 50 years.

Program:  Delta Kappa Gamma Scholarship Opportunities was presented by Jessica Sergent and Christa Rowland, and Jessie Gray.  Scholarship Opportunities are quite amazing, ranging from $300 locally to as much as $10.000 internationally.  The importance of getting the word out was stressed.

The Scholarship Committee prepared the silent auction.  There were 3 $25 gift cards.  The bids went to the following members:  Karla Spears  Vintage Depot,  Betty Glasgow  Curly Q's, and Jessica Sergent Market 116.  The rest of the chapter is encouraged to send $10 as our part for the scholar ship fund.

Reports:
    Correspondence:  Myrna asks that we continue to send information for the newsletter.
    Hospitality:  Sarah asks that you please sent word of chapter needs and concerns.

    We were reminded of the death of Ernestine Kinsey.  She will be honored at the April meeting.

    Scholarship Grants in Aid
    Christa read the application from Julie Cook, Myrna's niece.  Her application was approved, and Cay was authorized to pay the scholarship.

Feb 13 meeting will be hosted by the Professional Affairs Committee:  Rhonda Voris Agee, Betty Glasgow, and Debbie Agee.  Betty will be hosting the program on BoMoWorks at either Bolivar High School or virtually.

April Meeting will spotlight Buffalo, and will be hosted by Debby Dryer and the Research Committee:  Evonne Miner, Eva Marie Glor, and Michelle Sechler.  
Next year other districts will be spotlighted. 

Thanks to all for making our virtual meeting a success.

Our meeting closed with our singing the Delta Kappa Gamma song led by Myrna and Magda.

